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                 13th January 2021 

 
 

TECHNICAL MANAGEMENT BOLSTERED AHEAD OF NICKEL & PGE DRILLING PROGRAM 
 
 
Aldoro Resources Limited (Aldoro, The Company) (ASX:ARN) is pleased to advise that two highly 
experienced geologists have been secured to focus on the Company’s 100% owned Narndee project 
(Project), The company welcomes Messrs. Richard Hall and Luke Marshall. 
 
Mr Richard Hall has over 34 years of combined experience in minerals exploration and mining having 
been involved in the planning and execution of successful exploration and sampling campaigns across 
all the tenets of exploration through to resource delineation and mine planning. He has completed 
numerous due diligence studies and several Competent Person’s Reports (CPR), including statutory 
and technical reporting to the LSE (Main Board) and ASX. Within the resource sector, Richard has held 
senior management positions with Goldfields, De Beers, Namakwa Diamonds Limited and Newfield 
Resources. 

Richard was appointed Fellow of The Australasian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy (FAusIMM) in 
2014 and is a competent person (CP) for JORC, NI 43-101 and SAMREC securities reporting. 

Richard is also a member of The Australian Geological Society and the author and co-author of seven 
publications in respected geological journals (available on request). 

Mr Luke Marshall is a geologist with 23 years’ post-graduate industry experience across a broad range 
of commodities in senior technical roles within Australia, China, and Africa, predominantly on nickel 
sulphides and polymetallic base metal systems. Luke Marshall has worked on Legend Mining/Creasy 
Group nickel projects in the Fraser Range, Carr Boyd nickel project, Widgiemooltha Dome nickel 
project, and Radio Hill nickel mine. 

Dr Caedmon Marriott has decided to pursue other interests and the Company thanks Dr Marriott for 
his efforts over 2020 and wishes him success in his other endeavors.  
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